
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF BARNET 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 AS AMENDED BY THE 

ROAD TRAFFIC (TEMPORARY RESTRICTIONS) ACT 1991 
SECTION 14(1) 

 
TEMPORARY FOOTPATH CLOSURE 

Footpath between Brent Terrace and Clitterhouse Road NW2 
 
The BARNET LONDON BOROUGH COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that owing to 
the need to facilitate the laying of new water pipes undertaken by Thames Water, they 
intend to make an Order which will close the footpath between Brent Terrace and 
Clitterhouse Road NW2, while the works take place. 
  
The works will commence on Monday 27th June 2022 at 8.00am and is expected to 
last for 27 days.  
 
Alternative routes for pedestrians will be via the footway along Clitterhouse Road, 
Clitterhouse Crescent, Brent Terrace and vice versa 
 
Nothing in the above paragraphs shall apply to anything done with the permission of or 
at the direction of a Police Officer in uniform or other uniformed personnel authorised 
by the Commissioner of the Metropolis. 
 
Further information may be obtained by contacting the NRSWA Team, London 
Borough of Barnet, Tel 020 8359 3555. 
 
Dated this 16th June 2022 
 
 
 
Ian Edser  
Director of Highways and Transportation, Customer and Place 
2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, London, NW9 4EW 



   

 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF BARNET 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 AS AMENDED BY THE 

ROAD TRAFFIC (TEMPORARY RESTRICTIONS) ACT 1991 
SECTION 14(1) 

 
TEMPORARY FOOTPATH CLOSURE 

Footpath between Brent Terrace and Clitterhouse Road NW2 
 
The BARNET LONDON BOROUGH COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that owing to 
the need to facilitate the laying of new water pipes undertaken by Thames Water, they 
have made an Order which will close the footpath between Brent Terrace and 
Clitterhouse Road NW2, while the works take place. 
  
The works will commence on Monday 27th June 2022 at 8.00am and is expected to 
last for 27 days.  
 
Alternative routes for pedestrians will be via the footway along Clitterhouse Road, 
Clitterhouse Crescent, Brent Terrace and vice versa 
 
Nothing in the above paragraphs shall apply to anything done with the permission of or 
at the direction of a Police Officer in uniform or other uniformed personnel authorised 
by the Commissioner of the Metropolis. 
 
Further information may be obtained by contacting the NRSWA Team, London 
Borough of Barnet, Tel 020 8359 3555. 
 
Dated this 23rd June 2022 
 
 
 
Ian Edser  
Director of Highways and Transportation, Customer and Place 
2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, London, NW9 4EW 
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